
July 14, 2016 
 
 
On July 14, 2016 the Pacifica National Board met in closed session to 
discuss personnel and legal issues necessary to inform its subsequent public 
discussion on planning and policy regarding Pacifica finances. 
 
Submitted by Janet Kobren, PNB Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section	396(k)(4)	of	the	
Communications	Act. 
 
 
	


